


HAPPY NEW YEAR!!!!!!!

I look forward to a great a prosperous and exciting year ahead.

I want to thank everyone who attended our December dinner meeting.  We all had a great time and we were very 
successful with the toys for the Spark of Love campaign.  We collected over 50 toys.  Thank you to everyone who 
donated.  When we delivered the toys to the fire station on Roscoe Blvd. in Canoga Park, we were the first donations they 
accepted with great enthusiasm.

At our next business meeting on February 1st, we will be discussing the new sick route plan that will involve each 
member going on line and filling out your sick cards there.  At our March, business meeting we will be voting on 
whether to accept or reject this plan.  

Up coming events for this year are a fishing trip, picnic and the December dinner meeting.  We would also like to add a 
community charity project to this list, if you have any suggestions, please contact me.

Again I want to wish you all a happy, healthy and prosperous 2011.

Saul



12-7-10
Holiday Dinner Meeting at Café Bizou, Sherman Oaks called to order at 6:30 pm. 

BOARD MEMBERS: COMMITTEE MEMBERS:
Saul Krochmal, President Farshid Enteghami, Sick Route
Brad Mills, Vice President Mike Sidoti, Sick Route Inspector
Bill Jackson, Secretary Alfredo Hernandez, Attendance & Membership
Mike Sidoti, Treasurer Jeff Steinbach, Social Activities
None Absent None Appointed, Sergeant at Arms

Dave Lopez, Web Master
Rick Palcovic, Education Chairman
Enteghami, Lopez Absent

No business was transacted.

ADJOURN at 10:00 PM. 
Bill Jackson, Secretary

Chapter checks were won. The check will be $50 next meeting.
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